

## **Planning and Development Services Building Division** 8850 McLaughlin Road, Unit 1 Brampton, ON L6Y 5T1

## **BUILDER BULLETIN #2018-08**

(December 18, 2018)

## IMPORTANT NOTICE TO BUILDERS

## LIMITED INSPECTIONS ON DECEMBER 24, 2018

The City of Brampton offices will be closed at noon on Monday, December 24, 2018. As such, please be advised that all inspections for production builders will be capped at 100 for that day. To ensure your inspection needs are met, please arrange to have your required inspections booked prior to December 24, 2018.